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Cc:  

 
Subject: Hello, Thank you again, and new article on ENDS from Japan 
Attachments: Anal Sci 2013_1219.pdf 
 
Dear All, 
 
Warm greetings from a very foggy Geneva.  Trust all of you have gotten back home safely.  To reiterate, 
thanks to all of you for a very successful meeting in Rio.  Without a doubt, we are all forever grateful to 

 and ANVISA for the generosity and warm hospitality. 
 
In addition, I am writing because we would like to share a recently released study on ENDS from the 
Japanese National Institute of Public Health, one of the key TobLabNet members.  I have cc’d the author, 

 should you have questions for him about the study.  Thanks,  for sharing! 
 
All the best, 
 

 
 
Ps: I am waiting for  to send us a copy of the group picture.  Hint.  ;) 
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